
 

LETTER OF CONFORMANCE 

Project No.: 17-166 

   

 

 

October 14, 2022 

 

Town of Amherstburg 

271 Sandwich St. S,  

Amherstburg, ON  

N9V2A5 

 

ATTENTION: Todd Hewitt, Manager, Engineering Operations 

 

Re: Kingsbridge Development, Amherstburg – Phase 5A/B 

 

During the course of construction at the above project, personnel from our office carried out site reviews 

and final inspection. These reviews were conducted following the procedures described in the 

Professional Engineers Ontario Guideline for Professional Engineers Providing General Review of 

Construction. Baird AE is not aware of any outstanding deficiencies in the construction. Our firm is of the 

opinion that the work is in general conformity with the drawings and specifications prepared. 

 

Baird AE requests the assumption of base asphalt, curbs and underground infrastructure. 

 

Trusting you will find the above satisfactory; however, if you have any questions please contact the 

undersigned, I remain. 

 

 

 

 

David Basilious. P.Eng.  

BAIRD AE 

 

 

 

 

 


